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The Myths of Vote-By-Mail
Stan Twardy authored an op-ed, "The Myths of Vote-By-Mail," published in the Connecticut Post, Danbury News-
Times and USA Today. The article discusses the myth that vote-by-mail leads to fraud, and urges states to adopt a more 
robust and secure vote-by-mail infrastructure by November, noting that states must prepare for an influx of absentee ballot 
requests in light of cautions people will take because of the COVID-19 virus. Read the full article here.
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